
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Spring Term – 08/02/2019 

 
 

This Week 
In English this week, we have written our own versions of the story ‘Francis, the Earthquake Dog’. 

The children have really risen to the challenge and the standard of their written work is exemplary. 
In Maths, our focus has been on fractions, building on our learning in the Autumn term. In RE, we 
began to represent some parables that Jesus taught using artwork. In Science, we explored and 

created a range of explore food chains. In DT, we painted our volcano models to replicate existing 
volcanoes in the world. We had another rehearsal with the Sing Together team. 

Next Week… 
A variety of activities in all subjects due 

to the Borwick Hall residential visit. 

Swimming 
The Year 4 children will begin their swimming 

sessions after half term. If your child needs to 
wear goggles, please complete the letter.  

Important Dates 
Mon 11th Feb: PowerPoint homework due in 
Wed 13th – Fri 15th Feb: Borwick Hall residential 
Fri 15th Feb: Finish for Half Term at 3:15pm 
Tues 26th Feb: Re-open after Half Term at 8:55am 
Fri 1st Mar: World Prayer Day at St. Christopher’s Church from 4pm to 5:30pm. All welcome 
Thur 7th Mar: Parents’ Evening from 3:30-5pm and 6-7pm 
Thur 14th Mar 2019: Sing Together Concert 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for THANKFULNESS goes to Dylan for always being thankful and 

courteous with a fantastic positive attitude.  
The CURRICULUM award is Jaiden for realistic painting of his volcano. 

The STAR WRITER is Jaidon for his version of ‘Francis, the Earthquake Dog’. 

Behaviour 
This week, the children have struggled to listen to each other and as a result not many names have 

been moving consistently to outstanding. 
Those children who have modelled Outstanding behaviour at least 3 times are: 

Ethan, Libby, Dylan, Cayden, Jaiden, Millie, Connor, Noemi 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 
Mr Bateman 


